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This Addendum No. 6 is issued on February 4, 2021. Except as modified hereby, the IFB remains 

unmodified. 

Item #1: Section B.5 (of the IFB) is hereby revised as follows: 

 

A Bidder responding to this IFB shall be deemed nonresponsive and shall be rejected if the Bidder fails to 

submit a subcontracting plan required by law.  For contracts in excess of $250,000.00, a Bidder shall ensure 

that its bid complies with the subcontracting requirement(s) in accordance with Section J.5 of this IFB. 

 

The bids must also strictly comply with the SBE subcontracting plan criteria listed in D.C. Official Code § 

2-218.46(d)(2) as follows:  

 

(d)(1) Bids or proposals responding to a solicitation, including an open market solicitation, shall be 

deemed nonresponsive and shall be rejected if a subcontracting plan is required by law and the 

beneficiary fails to submit a plan that meets the criteria set forth in paragraph (2) of this subsection. 

 

(2) A subcontracting plan shall include the following information: 

(A) The name and address of each subcontractor; 

(B) A current certification number of the small or certified business enterprise; 

(C) The scope of work to be performed by each subcontractor; and 

(D) The price to be paid by the beneficiary to each subcontractor. 

(3) The subcontracting plan required by paragraph (2) of this subsection shall be provided before the 

District accepts the submission of the bid or proposal. 

 

Item #2: Please see the response to question # 52 attached as Exhibit 1: 

 

 

 

 

By:  _____________________________                             Date:     
       Franklin Austin, CPPB, CPM 
       DGS’ Contracting Officer 
 
 

- End of Addendum No. 6 

2/4/2021



 

Exhibit 1 

Response to Question No. 52  

(See following page) 
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Invitation for Bids (“IFB”) NO. DCAM-21-CS-IFB-0002 

Response to Question No. 52 

 

Construction of the Office of State Superintendent of Education Division of Student Transportation (OSSE DOT) 

 

No. Questions Department Responses 

52 As required on page 6 Section B.5 with “A Bidder responding to this 

IFB must submit with its bid a copy of the certification 

acknowledgment letter, and a notarized statement detailing any 

subcontracting plan required by law.” Please confirm that bidder will 

provide the following two items in the bid: 

- Acknowledgment of addendum letter with signature 

and date 

- To provide a subcontracting plan as per SBE 

Subcontracting plan – attachment J.5 provided in the 

bid documents 

- If yes: what section should those two items above will 

be included 

- If yes, please advise or provide any form or template 

of the format is needed 

 

See the revised Section B.5:  

 

“A Bidder responding to this IFB shall be deemed 

nonresponsive and shall be rejected if the Bidder fails to 

submit a subcontracting plan required by law.  For contracts 

in excess of $250,000.00, a Bidder shall ensure that its bid 

complies with the subcontracting requirement(s) in 

accordance with Section J.5 of this IFB.”  See Addendum 

No. 6 for more details. 

 
Attachments to Bids. See Section L.20 Instruction to 
Bidders.  Please also see Sections L.18 General Standards 
of Responsibility and L.19 Special Standards of 
Responsibility. 

 




